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16th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Winter Concert – Tuesday 12th December, 6:00pm – 7:30pm 

I am delighted to share with you the arrangements for our Winter Concert which is taking place on Tuesday 
12th December.  The concert is our annual showcase, highlighting the talent of several of our music and drama 
students with doors opening from 5:30pm in readiness for the performance to begin at 6:00pm. 

There is a small ticket charge of £3.00 per adult and £1.50 per child; should you wish to purchase a ticket, 
this can be done via Poltair School Shop, which can be accessed using the link below before Friday 8th 
December.  Please be aware that tickets must be purchased in advance as we will not be able to take money 
on the door. 

Poltair School Shop (parentpay.com) 

The evening will consist of an array of performances, from the piano to the guitar and from the violin to the 
vocals.  Students from Year 7 to Year 11 will be performing, as well as several staff.  There will be an 
opportunity for some festive treat refreshments midway through the evening, prepared by our Hospitality 
and Catering students. 

Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via my email address 
srichards@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk. 

I would like to thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 
Mr Stefan Richards 
Head of Creative Learning 
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